
Care Packages for College Students: Due by April 23, 2017 
In the coming month, the Nurture Committee is sending out care packages to college students 
who are away from home.  Please contact Larry Hardwick, Mary Dreisbach or Pastor Jeff with the 
names and addresses of any college student that you would like to receive a care package.  They 
do not have to attend CKUMC to receive a package.  
 
The committee is also seeking donations for the packages.  Suggestions include macaroni and 
cheese, microwavable popcorn, soups, crackers, snacks, gummi bears, phone cards, Christian 
CDs, stationary, stamps, toiletries or other items you think a college student could use.  If you 
would like to donate but don’t want to shop, see Larry, Mary or Rich & Bonnie Fowler and they 
will be happy to take your monetary donation.  All donations are due by Sunday, April 23, 2017. 
 
 


